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called in regard to the PRC. Wanted to know

whether Mr. Jackson be ieves that developmental projects can go ahead
on the authorization of the appropriate deputy up to the amount of

without coming before the PRC. -If will check this with
Mr. Jackson.

Showed to Mr. Jackson Dr. Andrews draft letter ti non-IAC

Agencies in regard to the foreign travel of U.S. officials. Mr. Jackson
believes that we should not write these Agencies, but that Mr. Reber
should handle the matter. Have so advised Dr. Andrews.

Talked to Mr. Douglass in regard to our weekly cable to

General Eisenhower. The DCI feels that our contribution is too small
and insignificant. He wants to see a copy of the G-2 weekly to
General Eisenhower and compare it with our own. Mr. Douglass will have
a copy on Monday.
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